
-----Original Message-----
From: Jim and Madelyn Devlin [SMTP:devlins@juliansbyronbay.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2000 9:25 AM
To: jsct@aph.gov.au
Subject: WTO - It's a worry

Dear Sir:
I would support a dismantling of the powerful World Trade
Organisation.  I believe it does not act in the public interest or for the
good of humanity.  While it's origins were noble, things have changed.
A world where corporations are stronger than governments, and where
production and consumerism are more important that human values
is, in my opinion, not sustainable.
Thank you for the opportunity to have a say.
Best regards,
Madelyn Devlin
Federal, NSW, Australia


